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Greetings,  

My name is Kim Miller, and I'm writing in support of SB210. 

 

I support a same day vote by means of in-person voting on the date of an election, 

the standard method, for conducting an election. Supported with 

? voter ID,  

? citizenship verification, 

? and proof of residency. 

 

Over the last few elections cycles, it has become apparently troublesome that our 

elections have become fodder for turmoil. 

 

 With ballot boxes set on fire, veering levels of destruction, and ballot stuffing. It's 

also troubling to hear of persons receiving multiple ballots and some individuals,  

not receiving a ballot. 

 

Let's restore Oregons voting integrity and trust by its citizens in passing SB210. 

Oregonians deserve better.  

Thank you. 


